
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 10, 2011 
6 Adar I 5771 
 
 
 
 
Dear First Names, 
 
Todah Rabbah for completing a Declaration of Intent to include Ramah Wisconsin in 
your estate plan.  Welcome to the Ramah Wisconsin Legacy Society! 
 
At this time we invite you to write your testimony for the Legacy Book.  In this way you 
will preserve a piece of camp history and honor the strong community support that has 
made the camp the outstanding institution that it is today.  You can read other 
testimonies on our website at www.ramahwisconsin.com.  Click on “Legacy Society” and 
then on “Legacy Book.”  Please email your testimony and/or photo to Linda at 
LHoffenberg@ramahwisconsin.com. 
 
As a Legacy Society member you will be honored with a leaf on the art installation piece 
affixed in the new Dining Complex at camp.  We are very grateful for your ongoing 
support and commitment to Camp Ramah.   
 
B’Shalom, 
   
 
 
Rabbi David Soloff                     Dr. Jeff Kopin                    Linda Hoffenberg 
Executive Director  President      Director of Institutional Advancement
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